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Housing New Zealand Corporation PO Box 2628, Wellington 6140

17 SEP 2018

Miles Stratford
fyi-request-8740-f8d98250@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Miles

| am writing to acknowledge receipt of your official information request dated 23 September
2018 for the following:

‘1/ Details of the policy associated with financial compensation (including replacement of
personal possessions) and re-housing where there was no suspicion of the tenant being
involved in meth related behaviour but meth residues were found in the property which
exceeded the acceptable levels of meth in either the 2010 Ministry of Health Guidelines
or the 2017 NZS8510.

2/ In the last five years, on a year by year basis, how many tenants have received
financial compensation (including replacement of personal possessions) and re-housing
where there was no suspicion of the tenant being involved in meth related behaviour but
meth residues were found in the property which exceeded the acceptable levels of meth
in either the 2010 Ministry of Health Guidelines or the 2017 NZS85107?

3/ In the last five years, on a year by year basis, what was the total cost of financially
compensating these tenants, including replacement of personal possessions and
re-housing where there was no suspicion of the tenant being involved in meth related
behaviour but meth residues were found in the property which exceeded the acceptable
levels of meth in either the 2010 Ministry of Health Guidelines or the 2017 NZS8510?’

We received your request on 23 September 2018. We will endeavour to respond to your
request as soon as possible and in any event no later than 19 October 2018, being 20 working
days after the day your request was received. If we are unable to respond to your request by
then, we will notify you of an extension of that timeframe.

Your request is being handled by the Government Relations Team. If you have any queries,
you can reach us at enquiries1@hnzc.co.nz. If any additional factors come to light which are
relevant to your request, please do not hesitate to contact us so that these can be taken into
account.

Yours sincerely

Government Relations Team



